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    November 2023 
 
 

Product Discontinuance Notification 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
After careful consideration, we regrettably inform you that Nissha FIS, Inc. has decided to 

discontinue the production of the following products. Due to the decrease of production volume, 
it has become difficult to continue the business. Please refer to the part numbers in the below 
table. We also would like to inform you of the replacement part numbers. 

 

Model No. Alternative models 

SB-15B-00 SB-15C-00 

SB-31-00 SB-30-04 

SB-41A-00 SB-43A-00 

SB-42A-11 SB-19-00 

SB-51-00 Non 

SB-96-00 Non 

SP-12A-00 SB-12A-00 

SP-15A-00 SB-15C-00 

SP-19-00 SB-19-00 

SP-41-00 SB-43A-00 

SP-53A-00 SB-53-01 

SP-53B-00 SB-53-01 

 

 
Could you please review the above listed products and give us your acknowledgement? 
We appreciate if you could take this opportunity to consider our suggested replacement.  

 
Regarding the discontinued products, the production and sale will cease as follows. 
If you require these products, please place the order to us before the deadline. 

 
◼ Final order acceptance date:  December 31, 2023.  
◼ Product discontinuance date:  January 31, 2024. 

 
We apologize for causing you any inconveniences. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Junko Yanagitani 
Sales Director 
Nissha FIS, Inc. 


